
November 2, 2020                                                                     Forty-fifth Day 
         

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with A.J. Stone and Mark 
Smeby, present.         

 
Electronic public access was made available by computer or telephone via Zoom.     

 
Stone led the meeting in the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with 

the following vote: Ayes: Stone and Smeby. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent: none.   
  

Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve the November 2, 2020 
agenda.   

 
Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve the October 26, 2020 

board minutes.    
 
Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve the following claim: 

 
IA Law Enforcement Academy  EDU-SHF   $1,575.00 

 
Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve a charge account request to R-80 LLC by 

Brian Lund, General Services.   
  
 Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve County Employee pay as a Precinct 
Election Official during an election day as follows:  Regular pay during regular hours, Election Pay 
(currently $13.25) for additional hours and the time for the Election Day does not count against the 
County Employee’s Vacation with permission from Department Head.    
 
 Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve the LMR Datalogger Membership 28E 
Agreement between Worth County and Cerro Gordo Joint 911 Service Board.     
 
             Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to adjourn at 9:22 A.M.  The next meeting of the 
Board of Supervisors will be Tuesday, November 10, 2020 at 8:30 A.M. 

 
 
____________________________  ____________________________ 
Jacki A. Backhaus    Aaron Stone 
Auditor                   Chairperson 


